

TERM 3: THURSDAY 24 AUGUST 2017





YEAR 6 CYBER SAFETY

NSW Police Force Senior Constable Mary Watson lead us in a discussion surrounding Cyber Safety and technology.

Snr Constable Mary Watson lead us in a discussion surrounding Cyber Safety and technology. Students were presented with the reality and dangers of using social media as well as the many laws put in place to protect individuals. Year 6 worked in small groups to communicate ideas and

strategies we can practically do to ensure we are safe when using our devices.

Constable Watson gave us a special presentation of some police equipment attached to her duty belt. Some of the equipment included: handcuffs, a radio, a baton, hand-held protection devices such as pepper spray, a firearm and ammunition. Lucky the students were well behaved and none of the equipment needed to be 'tested'.